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ACID ATTACKS
Balram Shri P.

Will the Minister of HOME AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Union Government has received any proposal from the State Government of Andhra Pradesh to change the laws
relating to acid attacks on girls and women; and 

(b) if so, the details thereof and the action taken in this regard?

Answer

MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HOME AFFAIRS (SHRI JITENDRA SINGH) 

(a) to (b): No proposal on changing laws relating to acid attacks on girls and women were received from State Government of Andhra
Pradesh in this Ministry. 
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